FBCN Calendar NOVEMBER 2023

Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
			1	2	3	4
Every Sunday: 9:45am Bible Study	OCC GIFT FOR November IS:	SHOEBOX LABEL (EXE)	Women's Bible Study – 10:30am	Good News Club at Von Renner 3pm		Men's Breakfast here at 8:30am
11am Worship 6pm Pastor's Bible Study and Youth	\$10 donation for mailing boxes		Prayer & Video Study here at 6pm	Men's Group – 7pm		Set your clocks back 1 hour tonigh
5	6	7	8	9	10	11
Daylight Savings Ends – Fall Back Lord's Supper			Women's Bible Study – 10:30am		Youth Conference	Veteran's Day Youth Conference
Service at San Luis Care Center – 2pm		A.A. Meeting – 6pm	Annual Budget Mtg. here at 6pm	See 11/02	in Temecula	in Temecula
12	13	14	15	16	17	18
Youth Conference in Temecula	OCC Collection 10am to Noon	OCC Collection 10am to Noon	OCC 10 – 12pm See 11/01	OCC 10 – 12pm	OCC 4 – 6pm	OCC 10am – 12pm
m remeedia		See 11/07	CMC Meeting 7pm	See 11/02		
19	20	21	22	23	24	25
	OCC 9 – 11am		NO Women's Bible Study today	May your Thanks giving		
OCC 4 – 6pm		See 11/07	Thanksgiving Eve Service – 6pm	be full of peace, love, and joy.		
26	27	28	29	30		
		See 11/07	See 11/01	See 11/02		



November 2023

Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org

910 R St., Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / Pastor Tim Rempel (209) 602-2492 / Associate Pastor Tim Weimer (209) 324-4958

November is a month for Thanksgiving. Above all, we are thankful for what Jesus has done on the cross for us. It is fitting that we begin this thanksgiving month by observing the Lord's Supper. On November 5th, I will conclude our Sunday morning study of the book of Colossians. On November 12th, I am planning to teach through the whole book of Philemon. On November 19th, our whole morning worship service will focus on thanksgiving. I will be preaching on "Give thanks to the Lord" from Psalm 107. On November 26th, I will begin a new series of messages on the gospel of Luke. The theme for this series is, "That You May Know".

In the Pastor's Bible Study on Sunday evenings will be studying the second half of the book of Daniel. We studied the stories in the first half this past summer. Now, we will turn our attention to the prophecies in chapters seven through twelve. Don't miss this important study.

In addition to our regular services, we will be having some special events. We will have our Men's Breakfast on November 4th at 8:30am; this is a great time of fellowship. On November 8th, we will have our annual Budget Meeting at 6pm. The week of November 13th – 20th will be our Operation Christmas Child shoebox collection week. Please bring your shoebox gifts on Sunday, November 12th. On Wednesday, November 22nd at 6pm we will have our Annual Thanksgiving Eve Service. Our Special guests will be the Orestimba Presbyterian Church

This November is a special anniversary for me. It was 20 years ago, on November 23rd, that I was ordained to the ministry by this church family. I had been a pastor at other churches for 8 years before this, but this was a wonderful beginning for me at First Baptist Church of Newman. I am so thankful for this church family.

"Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, in everything give thanks; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you." 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18.

As I write this article, I am listening, as I am sure you have, to the latest news, War in Israel, World War 3 is upon us, mass shooting in Maine. It's very easy to become discouraged and have the feeling that hope is gone; I sometimes grow weary of this fallen world in which we live. But, then I go to the Word, and am reminded that even in this world full of tribulation, Jesus has overcome this world! I am reminded to keep an attitude of praying instead of worrying, rejoicing instead of worrying, and thanking God for all His blessings in my life...when I'm tempted to look at the hurt and sadness around me. We as believers need this reminder every day! I am reminded by working with such a wonderful group of believers here in Newman, that God is at work. I am reminded as we prepare to go to our youth conference that God is going to do some wonderful things in the hearts of our young people! Pray for our youth and leaders as we head to SoCal November 10th – 12th. It will be a wonderful time as we already have a group of 9 attending, and may God speak to our hearts and encourage a few more to go! I am already thanking God for what He's going to do!

And as we enter this time of thanksgiving, I am thankful to each and every one of you, my brothers and sisters in Christ, for always showing Denise and I such love and support! We truly are thankful and Love you all!

May you and your family have a blessed Thanksgiving holiday.

Love, Pastor Tim and Denise Weimer

In His Service, Pastor Tim Rempel